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April 12, 2024 
 
Interested Contractors 
 
RE: Pre-Advertisement Project Overview 

ITD Project Key Number: 22715: SH-55, Farmway Rd to Middleton Rd, Canyon County  
 
To Interested Construction Contractors: 
 
ITD invites interested contractors to participate in the pre-advertisement presentation meeting on June 10th 2024, for 
the SH-55 construction project between Farmway Rd and Middelton Rd. ITD is preparing to advertise this project in late 
summer 2024.  ITD will present an overview of the project’s scope and key features. This will help both ITD and the 
contracting community prepare for a successful project overall.  
 
The total project limits is on SH-55 from Middleton Rd in Nampa, Idaho to approximately five miles west at Farmway Rd 
in Caldwell, ID. This project interfaces with the I-84 Karcher IC project on the east end which is currently under 
construction. The project will widen and reconstruct SH-55 to a five lane highway, includes multiple bridge 
replacements, 10 miles of separated concrete pathway, three soundwalls and substantial irrigation and utility 
relocations.   
 
ITD is asking for your active participation. Please join us for the pre-advertisement presentation scheduled to begin at 
9:00 a.m. (MST) on Monday, June 10, 2024 using the Webex link below: 
 

 
    
For more information, please contact ITD Project Manager Erika Bowen at (208) 265-4312 ext 7. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Amy Schroeder, P.E.  
Highways Division Administrator, Planning and TECM Program 
Idaho Transportation Department  
 

https://Itdgov.webex.com/itdgov/j.php?MTID=m7ccf5ae34b4250a9a28da605fc5bfaf1  

https://itdgov.webex.com/itdgov/j.php?MTID=m7ccf5ae34b4250a9a28da605fc5bfaf1

